
 Etna Library 
Board of Trustees 

Minutes from March 13, 2013 
 
 
Present: G. Boitnott, B. Prince, B. Storrs, K. Wilson 
 
February minutes were moved and accepted 
 
Librarian’s report – Barbara presented graphs of the library statistics 
 
Old Business: 
Interior Planning for Addition – expenses reviewed, lighting discussed 
Love My Library Fundraising –project ended today and raised over $1000, remaining books will 

have bookplates honoring Etna Library volunteers 
 
New Business: 
Trustee Election – Betsy Storrs term will be ending and a new trustee will be voted upon at 

town elections 
Spring Adult Reading Program – programs have been advertised and will start next month 
Summer Reading Program – there are a few presenters of summer programs lined up and more 

are being recruited 
Fundraising letter – a letter requesting donations for the completion of the interior of the 

addition was reviewed and edited 
Hanover Town Library book plate – there was discussion over whether a bookplate 

commemorating the library is affordable 
Library printer – the library printer will need to be replaced soon 
 
Date for Next Trustee meeting – April 10, 2013, 6PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, Ginger Boitnott 
 
 


